
Announcements 25.11.24 

 

1. We rehearsed all choral elements of the Chilcott. 

2. Jane thanked John and Jonathan for their development of a seating plan for 
the concert and reminded choir members that we would be replicating the 
seating for the concert as closely as possible in the forthcoming rehearsals. 

 
3. There was a reminder about the practice materials which are available in the 

members’ section of the BHCS website and it was highlighted that further 
resources had been posted there today. 

g 
4. Choir members were thanked for publicising the December concert and their 

distribution the relevant posters/flyers within the locality, recording on the list 
where they are taking these items so that there can be an overview of where 
posters are still needed. Jane also congratulated members on their sale of 
concert tickets. 

 

5. Choir members were encouraged to sign up to the Social on 9.12.24 and 

those who had already signed up were asked to add detail about what 

savoury or sweet dish they would be bringing to ensure we have a good mix 

of dishes. 

6. Jane thanked people for their contributions to the raffle which is to be held at 
the concert and confirmed that further donations would much appreciated. 

 

7. It was noted that blue scarves and black folders would be distributed to those 

who require them from next week. 

 

8. Jane informed the choir that some choir members, Peter and Mary Goodwin 

as well as Stephanie White, would not be singing with us at the concert due to 

ill health and cards for them were available at the rehearsal for people to sign. 

 

9. It was noted that next week people should bring along their green carol books 

and, if they do not own one, they would be available for hire for £1 each 

 

10.  Next week we share scheduled to be rehearsing: 

 Chilcott 

 Cantique de Jean Racine 

 O Magnum Mysterium 

 
 


